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To: The Research Director
Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Parliament House

 We very strongly support thew view of 'FamilyVoice Australia' as to the extreme importance of
the ID requirement when voting, in order to prevent voter fraud.  Without ID, it is all too easy
for someone to cast a vote in the name of another person.  

A. and TD Ewart,
 

Golden Beach,
Qld 4551
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